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Year Two Homework and News 
 

Friday 24th March 2023  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Happy Friday! We hope that you have all had a lovely week. Thank you to all of those parents who attended 
parents evening. If you have any questions of would like to discuss anything further, please do come and speak 
to me.  
 

In maths, we have finished the unit Length and Height and have now began the next unit- Volume and 
Capacity. We have been learning to measure in millilitres and litres. The children enjoyed measuring liquids, 
and we were really impressed the accuracy the children showed whilst measuring. We have learned that 
capacity is the maximum amount a container can hold and volume is amount inside the container. Next week, 
we will be revising addition and subtraction.   
 

In English, we have continued with our story Leaf and have written an information sheet about how polar 
bears have adapted to live in their environment. We learnt that when writing a non-fiction piece of writing we 
must use accurate adjectives because it is a factual piece of writing. Our spelling rule this week is ‘dge’. Please 
practise the spellings.  
 

In PE, we have been using tennis rackets to send and receive a soft ball. The children worked in pairs to 
Play games using tennis rackets. We also continued with our yoga unit, and the children have got a lot better 
with their focus and balances. We have been working hard on our breathing techniques.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework:  

 Don’t forget to practice learning this week’s spellings. 
 
If you have any questions then please talk to us at pick up or email: chaouki@springgrove.hounslow.sch.uk 
 
Regards,  
The Year Two team   
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